From: Edward Watts

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Oppose Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 15, 2017 10:21:03 PM

Edward Watts
98 Coburn Woods
Nashua, NH 03063

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I am writing to oppose Northern Pass. This project will permanently scar New Hampshire, hurting one of
our greatest assets, our natural beauty. Also New Hampshire residents are expected to pay the costs of
burying transmission lines IN QUEBEC! Under this proposal, Quebec's natural beauty is given priority
and protected with our money, while New Hampshire's natural beauty is ignored and negatively
affected.

Support the interests of traditional New Hampshire, its heritage and its residents, and do NOT support
the demands of powerful out of state corporations.

Sincerely,
Edward Watts
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